

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

29th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Trip - Tropical World

As part of 'What's so important about Trees' topic, we are visiting **Tropical World** on **Thursday 27th February 2020**. We will leave school at **9am** and return to school at the slightly later time of **3.30pm**. The visit will include a workshop showing children the plants and resources of the rainforest, which will link closely to our topic work this half term. The workshop includes activities in their native woodland where children will use scientific skills to age trees and hunt for native wildlife.

The cost of the visit is £12pp, which includes transport, entrance to Tropical World and the workshop. This payment is a voluntary contribution however, should we not receive enough contributions to pay for the trip, we may be forced to cancel.

Children will need to bring a packed lunch with a drink (no glass bottles), or one can be provided by the school kitchen at a cost of £1.80, unless they are entitled to Free School Meals. **Full school uniform is required.**

Please sign and return the permission slip **by Tuesday 14**th **February**. Payments must now be made via our online payment system ParentPay.









